Kneppy's Fireworks, Inc.

P.O. BOX 253   204 LIMB RD.

WINBURNE, PA. 16879

814-345-5757,   814-345-3847(Fax)

www.kneppysfireworks.com  email sales@kneppysfireworks.com
February 10, 2006
Dear Valued customers and sponsors,


Over the years, Kneppy's Fireworks Inc. has entertained your event with some wonderful nighttime fireworks displays.  We have certainly enjoyed working with your committees in planning these memorable events.  However, we have come to a crossroads in our business, and have decided to not do these wonderful displays of fire. 


However, the good news is we have handed our display operations over to our long time employees and friends, George and Steve Rosenberg.  They are the ones responsible for making your shows fantastic this past year.  They have chosen for their certified pyrotechnicians the same crew members you have had all these years anyway.  Basically, nothing has changed, only the name.  Your event will still have the same high quality “fire in the sky” as it has over the years.  


We are very proud to announce R & R FIREWORKS, INC. from Houtzdale, Pa.  This Father and Son team is a magnificent duo.  We at Kneppy's Fireworks are very sure these fine men will do your town right proud! 


If you have any questions, please feel free to ask.  We hope this will be the start of a fruitful relationship for your event committee and the Rosenberg family.  


Please see the attached letter for more info.  

Sincerely,

Joyce and Henry Knepp  
Owner and founder 
MEMBERS OF:  P.G.I.  -  Pyrotechnics Guild International     N.F.A. – National Fireworks Association
 PPA – Pa. Pyro Artists


          Clearfield County Chamber of Commerce

R&R FIREWORKS,INC.
HOUTZDALE, PA 16651

814-577-8690 (cell)
TO : KNEPPY'S FIREWORKS DISPLAY CUSTOMERS

This is to inform you we are taking over the professional display part of Kneppy's Fireworks.  We have been doing the displays for Kneppy's for the past 8 years.  We will still be using the same products and still have the same crew members as in your previous displays.  The only change will be the name; you will still receive the same quality displays. 
For more information contact the following:

Steve: 814-577-869O or 814-378-7131

email: mymarsh@hotmail.com 
George:814-378-5114

Steve Rosenberg

R&R FIREWORKS, INC.
